
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the medical clinic portion of the Mapu Maia Clinic in fiscal year 

2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is UTOPIA Washington, located at 841 

Central Avenue N #C-106 Kent, Washington 89032.  

 

This funding would help enable UTOPIA to establish a fully functional drop-in clinic that 

operates weekly and after-hours to meet the needs of the community members with the range of 

substance use and mental health related services. The Mapu Maia Clinic currently operates a 

once-a-month pop-up clinic and provides resources for substance use and mental health services, 

including prevention, harm reduction, treatment, and recovery support services. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  


